
 

from Miss Osborne 
 

“2nd Grade 
Happenings” 

 
 

 

October 28th, 2016 

 

Important Dates: 
-OCTOBER 31st- Halloween Party 
(students may come in costume, no 
props or facepaint) 
-Nov. 3rd and 4th- No School, 
Teacher Professional Development 
-November 6th- 2nd Grade Sacrament 
Enrollment Ceremony 11:00 a.m. 
Mass 
 
***Please remember to check Option 
C weekly for your child’s conduct 
grade.  
 

 
Homework: 
***Daily homework will usually be 
review math facts,  
read 10 minutes, study spelling and 
word wall words. Please initial or 
sign agendas.  
-An ​AR TEST​ must be taken by 
Wednesday, Nov. 2nd​. 

 
email: 
sarah.osborne@cks-nashville.org 
website: 
http://missosborne2ndgradeclassctk.we
ebly.com 
school phone: 615-777-8922 

 

 

            ​2nd grade had a wonderful Red Ribbon Week and 
Grandparent’s Day! It was so great getting to meet so many 
grandparents and special friends!  
             2nd Grade worked in groups to paint some pumpkins! 
Osborne’s Birite kindly donated pumpkins to 1st, 2nd and 3rd. Make 
sure to take a trip over to Osborne’s Birite to see the pumpkin your 
child worked on! (No purchase necessary :)  ) 
             We are continuing on our journey with ​The BFG​. We 
communicated to other classes around the world using Padlets. Take 
part as a parent by asking your child what is happening in the story 
as we conclude the book over the next couple of  weeks with classes 
around the world! 
             To reiterate from prior newsletters- As we begin our focused 
sacrament preparation, the best way to support what your child is 
learning is to practice and talk about forgiveness at home both 
asking for it and receiving. Additionally, when the chapter reviews 
come home before a test, the other side is a helpful home 
connection tool. 
 
 
 

Next week: 
Phonics:​ Unit 5 Multisyllabic Words and More Suffixes (unit 
introduction and optional practice in this week’s Friday folder)  
Reading: ​story- “Global Read Aloud- ​The BFG 
                skills- summarize, make predictions, context clues 
Spelling:​ - Reviewing previous units- no new words or test 
Writing:​ ​Friendly Letter, Halloween Cards for Parishioners 
Math:​ Subtracting 2 Digit Numbers 
Science:​ Environments for Living Things 
Social Studies:​ Working to Meet our Needs, Junior Achievement 
with volunteer Mike Dunn (alumni and parent at CKS) 
Religion:​  Choose to Do Good (What is a sin?) 
Word Wall Words: ​No new word wall words until the next week 

 
 

Have a great weekend!  
Miss Osborne 
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